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Dear Friends 

Looking back over the past month we seem to have 

packed a lot in. 

Our functions, the Melbourne Cup afternoon, a special 

Christmas lunch and a very pleasant Avalon dinner, were 

very enjoyable. 

It was unfortunate that the AIDS Day reflections had to 

be curtailed. It was particularly unsetting as the 

memorial is looking very impressive, the plantings, 

especially the Forest Pansy, are established and the 

plaques and their plinths are settling into their 

environment. It’s well worth a visit. 

Which leads us to the future.  

The Three Sisters Annual Christmas Dinner, with a very 

special guest to entertain us, will be at the Chalet, 12 

December. 

The Ball and Disco are well into the planning stage and 

tickets for the Ball will go on sale in February. 

We’re also planning something special for January. 

Details for all these events will be in the January 

newsletter. 

All that remains to be said is to wish you all a very merry 

Christmas and a happy new year.  

Don’t forget to reserve your seat for Christmas Dinner. 

 

Until then, stay safe 

Terry 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Christmas Dinner 

7 PM, Tuesday 

12 December 2023 

The Chalet 

Medlow Bath 

$ 40 

Reservations: by the Sunday 

evening prior 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 

 
 

We’re planning something 

special. 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 
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It’s December, It’s Christmas 

I could go on with usual platitudes 

about ‘where did the year go’ and 

‘not again’ or ‘grump’.  

But I won’t. 

Actually, this Christmas seems to 

be a bit low key, probably because 

late November, as I write, is a tiny 

bit far away to be caught up in all 

of ‘it’. Yet. 

Maybe it’s just our worlds are 

recovering some their rhythm after 

the great disruptions of the past 

few years, worldly disasters and 

wars notwithstanding.  

At least, I’d like to think so. 

I tried to find an appropriate quote 

from some luminary to end this 

piece, but I couldn’t. The ones I 

found were so sugary carbohydrate 

heavy that those on Keto would 

explode. 

So, I’ll finish with this: wishing you 

and those you love all the best for 

Christmas, may it be kind to you and you be kind in return.  

 

Three Sisters Annual Christmas Dinner 

Be surprised, be delighted, be 

happy. The Three Sisters are 

ecstatically happy to announce that 

we have secured the fabulously 

talented Peter Horan, pianist 

exceptionnel, to usher in a 

rollicking Christmas. 

Don’t miss it. Reservations: 

bookings@threesisterssocial.asn.au 
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World AIDS Day 

The first of December is World AIDS Day. We were unable to hold our annual 

commemoration due 

to the uncertainty 

that the road works 

at Medlow Bath 

would be completed 

to enable us to have 

access to the site. 

This has been 

somewhat of a 

disappointment in 

that we could not 

contemplate on times 

past and our departed friends and family.  

It was a year ago that the rebuilt AIDS Memorial was dedicated in a very moving 

ceremony.  

As you can see by the pictures, taken at the end of November, the memorial has 

settled in to its environment. It provides a calm and beautiful place of 

contemplation. 

Although we could not have the annual Three Sisters gathering this year, you 

may carve a few moments from your busy days and spend a few moments in 

this rather special place.  

January 

We’re planning something special. 

 



King’s Birthday Weekend June 2024 

 

Melbourne Cup Lunch 

 

 



November Dinner at the Avalon  

 

 

Christmas Luncheon, Grand View Hotel  


